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Date: 15 December 2015 

To Owner/Occupier  

Water of Leith Flood Prevention Scheme – Phase 2 

Open Evening Invitation 
 

 

I would like to invite you to an open evening we will be hosting in January in relation to phase 2 of the Water of Leith 

Flood Prevention Scheme. 

 

McLaughlin & Harvey Ltd has recently been appointed by the Council as Main Contractor for the project and the 

main flood works will start early in the New Year. 

 

The advanced diversion works in relation to power lines and streetlighting in Riversdale Crescent have now been 

completed and the gas main diversion by Scotia Gas Networks is currently ongoing. The diversion is expected to be 

complete by March 2016. 

 

I have set out below some indicative project timescales. More detailed information will be available at the open 

evening. 

- Ground Investigations January 2016 
- Establish site office at Balgreen January 2016 
- Tree felling (prior to bird breeding season) February 2016 
- Phase 1 main works commence in the Roseburn Park area 2nd quarter 2016 
- Planned completion date 1st quarter 2018 

 

Details of the open evening are as follows: 

 

Date:  13 January 2016 

Time:  Between 4.00pm and 8.00pm 

Location: Roseburn Primary School 

  64 Roseburn Street 

Edinburgh 

EH12 5PL 
  

Members of the Council project team will be in attendance to provide updated information on the scheme and to 

answer any questions that you may have.  McLaughlin and Harvey Ltd will also be in attendance to respond to 

specific queries relating to the construction phase of the project. 
 

There is no need to respond to this notice, just come along on the day.  
 

Thanks and we look forward to seeing you. 


